
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Thursday 31st March Tempest photographers will be in school to take 

individual photographs of the children. 

Photographs will be available to buy and order forms will be sent out to 

parents and carers. 

If your child has siblings in school or nursery and you would like a photograph 

of them taken together, please inform the school office by Monday 28th March. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


